
 

Hinckley/Pine City Flames 

Snowmobile Safety Registration Day 

  

November 7, 2024 

5 p.m. - 8 p.m. 

Flames Club House 

in Beroun, MN 

The Hinckley/Pine City Flames will be holding a  

Snowmobile Safety Registration at their clubhouse in Beroun  

on November 7, 2024 from 5 pm to 8 pm.   

During this time, we will be registering youth, ages 11 - 15, for 

the Snowmobile Safety Training Class. 

Only 30 kids will be registered on a first come basis. 

  

11-15 year-olds will need to complete the online course and are 

required to attend an instructor-led operator course.  

The Instructor-Led Course will be held on  

Saturday, December 7, 2024 

 from 8:00 am to Noon or completion. 

  

The cost will be $5.00, due at registration per child  
   

If you have any questions, contact Tina at 

flamessnowmobilesafetyclass@yahoo.com 


